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appropriate to their own needs, customs, and laws, so long as they remained
consistent with the steps, traditions, and principles of service.

Between now and the next conference, the WSC Ad Hoc Committee on N.A.
Service will be conducting workshops in various locations across North America,
and one workshop each in Europe and the South Pacific, to present the Guide to the
fellowship. When this conference meets next, we hope to go over the Guide and pin
down the details of the new national/world service arrangement. And when we
leave the 1990 World Service Conference, the ad hoc committee believes we will
have a plan that assures the effective delivery of the services necessary to carry the
N.A. message, ultimately, to any addict on the globe seeking recovery from
addiction.
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